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August 2021 

SC LEADERSHIP WITH VP OPERATIONS & PUBLIC SAFETY 

On August 4, 2021, Jon, Laura, and Alan met with Gary Derr, VP for Operations & Public 

Safety.   

 An idea was floated about reorganizing the Staff Council representation model from its 

current system of every 50 staff members in a defined unit entitles that unit to 1 rep, to a 

more senatorial model where every identified unit is entitled to 2 senators.  A close look 

at current UVM org structure will need to be had as well as how this may work with unit 

and division changes over time. 

 Discussion on improving communication from reps to constituencies and working with 

ETS/HRS on listsrvs for reps to use in their units 

 The future of non-represented staff advocacy was discussed.  Gary suggested the topic be 

brought up with President Garimella about options and possibilities.  Jon and Laura were 

both vocal about the need for NR E
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 Open enrollment timeline will be similar to previous years, roughly 10/25-11/19.  The 

Benefits Fair this year will be a combined effort to include wellness.  It will be held in 

Davis to allow more room. 

     

SC LEADERSHIP WITH PRESIDENT GARIMELLA 

On August 17, 2021, Jon, Laura, and Alan met with Suresh Garimella, President.   

 President Garimella foresaw no reason for the SC Leadership meetings with him to stop, 

in fact he looks forward to and values the time very much.  The conversation then turned 

to NR Staff advocacy for topics related to terms & conditions of employment.  Jon 

offered a couple of ideas.  The President encouraged Jon to pursue options for that voice 

to continue.   

 Staff will have the opportunity to meet with the finalist for the Gary Derr replacement 

candidates similar to the DEI Vice Provost search. 

 Who the SCO office will report to post Gary Derr was discussed.  The President was 

clear that the office does not report to a person because of their position in administration, 

but because a person has access to the President and administration and is a good 

personal and professional fit for all those involved.  


